
5 August 2015

To whom it may concern

My constituent Kate Loudoun of The Castle Inn, Bratton Road, Westbury, BA13 3EN has 
been in touch about licensing for the neighbouring establishment The Corner Food 
Takeaway 1 Bratton Road Westbury which I understand is operated by Mr Ibisi.  I 
understand his application is to be determined tomorrow and Ms Loudoun has asked me to 
write to you.
Ms Loudoun tells me that she and other residents have suffered from the effects of the 
extractor fan and smell from The Corner Food Takeaway and that the business has been 
served with a noise abatement order. My constituent attributes litter and illegal parking to it 
and would consequently be concerned if you found in  favour of the applicant. 

Yours sincerely,

DR ANDREW MURRISON MP


